
RECOMMENDATION(S): 
ACCEPT the report from the Employment and Human Services Department (EHSD) on
Innovative Community Partnerships. 

FISCAL IMPACT: 
No fiscal Impact. 

BACKGROUND: 
On January 6, 2015 the Board of Supervisors referred oversight and receipt of updates on
EHSD's Innovative Community Partnerships to the Family and Human Services Committee. 

On November 9, 2015, EHSD presented on its partnerships that span nonprofit, faith,
business, philanthropy and other governmental agencies. These collaborations give children
and families access to housing, better health care and a seamless transition into Head Start
so their parents can work. Partnerships like this are vital to building a vibrant, healthy and
thriving Contra Costa County with opportunities for everyone. The Committee received the
attached report from the Department and directed staff to transmit the report to the Board of
Supervisors for their information. This report outlines some of the innovative approaches

APPROVE OTHER 

RECOMMENDATION OF CNTY
ADMINISTRATOR 

RECOMMENDATION OF BOARD
COMMITTEE 

Action of Board On:   12/08/2015 APPROVED AS RECOMMENDED OTHER 

Clerks Notes:
VOTE OF SUPERVISORS

AYE: John Gioia, District I Supervisor
Candace Andersen, District II
Supervisor
Mary N. Piepho, District III Supervisor
Karen Mitchoff, District IV Supervisor
Federal D. Glover, District V
Supervisor

Contact:  Paul Buddenhagen
(925) 313-1615 

 
I hereby certify that this is a true and correct copy of an action taken and entered on the minutes of the
Board of Supervisors on the date shown. 

ATTESTED:    December  8, 2015 
David Twa, County Administrator and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors
 
By: Stacey M. Boyd, Deputy

cc:

C.102

  

To: Board of Supervisors

From: FAMILY & HUMAN SERVICES COMMITTEE

Date: December  8, 2015

Contra 
Costa 
County 

Subject: Accepting the Innovative Community Partnership Report



taken to accommodate community needs during the recent economic difficulties. 



CONSEQUENCE OF NEGATIVE ACTION:
The Board and the public will not receive current information on EHSD's Innovative
Community Partnerships.
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